
TERM 1 : FRIDAY 13
APRIL 2018

FROM THE COLLEGE CHAPLAIN
It was encouraging for our students to have former students share with them.

This term we have had several former students return to the College to help encourage our
current students in their relationship with Jesus. During their university holidays, several ex-
students, including Jess Hillier (Class of 2017) and Tanisha Bennet (Class of 2015), visited the
College and attended our Primary Lunchtime Discipleship Group – Jesus and Me (or J.A.M).
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They came as guests from Hoxton Park Anglican Church to help make connections between the
College and the local parishes.

It was encouraging for our students to have former students share with them about how
important their faith is. It demonstrates that believing in Jesus doesn’t stop when you go to the
Senior College or even when you leave the College. In other words, a relationship with Jesus
involves lifelong learning.

We really appreciate these alumni spending their time with our students.

'Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just is in fact you are doing.' 1
Thessalonians 5:11

Rev Stuart Tye
College Chaplain
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